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To whom it may concern,  

 

I am against requiring Oregonians to have to show up in person to vote. Our current 

system is working great. We get the ballot in the mail, have time before it’s due to 

research and look up candidates from the comfort of our home to make informed 

decisions. We then mail in the ballot before the due date and don’t have to miss any 

work or get childcare.  

Requiring people to vote in person would prove hardship to those that aren’t given 

time off work, don’t have someone to watch their children, rely on public transit, have 

health conditions or disabilities that make it hard for them to get around, or don’t live 

near a polling place. With mail-in voting these types of barriers are removed for 

Oregonians and allow more of us to participate and have our voice heard.  

 

 

 


